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Winter Spare the Air Alert in effect today 

Use of wood-burning devices is prohibited 
 
SAN FRANCISCO – The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is issuing the 10th Winter 
Spare the Air Alert today which bans burning wood, manufactured firelogs or any other solid 
fuel, both indoors and outdoors, until the alert is lifted. 
 
“Although the weather has been warm in recent days, particulate pollution has reached 
unhealthy levels,” said Jack Broadbent, executive officer of the Air District.  “Weather conditions 
are not always a good indicator of a Winter Spare the Air Alert so we’re asking residents to 
remember to always check before they burn.” 
 
It is important for people to check before they burn each day until they hear that the alert is 
lifted. Residents can check before they burn by calling 1-877-4-NO-BURN or they can sign up 
for email AirAlerts at www.sparetheair.org or phone alerts by calling 1-800-430-1515. 
 
Air quality in the Bay Area is forecast to be unhealthy.  During this Winter Spare the Air Alert, it 
is illegal for Bay Area residents and businesses to use their fireplaces, woodstoves and inserts, 
pellet stoves, outdoor fire pits, or any other wood-burning devices.  
 
The daily wood burning air-quality status can be found: 
 

o On the Air District Web sites: www.baaqmd.gov or www.sparetheair.org  
o Via the toll-free hotline 1-877-4-NO-BURN (complaints can also be filed via the 

hotline) 
o By signing up for AirAlerts at www.sparetheair.org or by signing up for phone    

alerts at 1-800-430-1515.  
 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (www.baaqmd.gov) is the regional agency 
chartered with protecting air quality in the Bay Area. 
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